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UPDATE ON TEACHERS’ UNION DISCUSSIONS

We want to provide the community with the latest update on discussions with the Burlington Education
Association (BEA). The Board has been in communication with the Teachers’ Union, and informal
meetings are taking place between representatives from both groups.

“In these informal discussions, we are focused on reaching common ground on operational issues,” said
Stephanie Seguino, School Board Vice-Chair, "in particular the ability to coordinate teacher time at the
high school to address the achievement gap. The goal is to better support all of our students to ensure their
educational success.”

Further updates will be provided as information is available.
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